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The Newberry County Sheriff's Office reported a military ordnance which appeared to be a
discarded military relic. According to the Newberry County Sheriff Lee Foster, "the piece was a
three-inch shell, the application of which is not known."

 

Experts from the South Carolina Law Enforcement Division and EOD from Shaw Air Force Base
were called to assist with disposal of the ordnance. EOD conducted a controlled detonation to
dispose of the ordnance.
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